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News Regarding Direct Data Entry Claims Solution for 

Providers and Allscripts-Payerpath Access 

One of the opportunities the modernization of the Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) will 

offer to providers is a Direct Data Entry (DDE) solution allowing providers to submit claims electronically 

through the Nevada Medicaid Provider Web Portal themselves.  This will include the submission of 

Professional (CM-1500), Dental (ADA) and Institutional (UB-04) claims, as well as any corresponding 

attachments.  Providers should be aware that effective February 2019, Nevada Medicaid will no longer 

provide free electronic claims submission through Allscripts-Payerpath for Medicaid providers.  Providers 

will continue to have the option of submitting electronic claims through an approved Nevada Medicaid 

Trading Partner.  Allscripts-Payerpath is one of many DHCFP-approved Trading Partners/clearinghouses 

who provide claims management and claims submission for Nevada Medicaid providers. 

Future web announcements will provide additional details regarding the DDE, including provider training 

opportunities to assist providers in preparing to use the DDE solution. 

 


